
Washington Public Power Supply System
3000 George Washington Way P.O. Box 968 Richland, Washington 99352-0968 (509)372-5000

February 20, 1986
G02-86-150

Docket No. 50-397

Mr. J. B. Martin
Regional Administrator
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Corrmission
Region V

1450 Maria Lane, Suite 210
Walnut Creek, CA 94596

Dear Mr. Martin:

Subject: NUCLEAR PLAI'iT NO'. 2
SEMI-ANNUAL EFFLUENT REPORT

JULY 1, 1985 TO DECEMBER 30, 1985 (ATTACHED)

In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Part
50 '6a (a) (2), the subject report is herewith being submitted,

Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. R. G Graybeal,
Manager, WNP-2 Health Physics/Chemistry.

Very truly yours,/~~
C. M. Powers
WNP-2 Plant Manager
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CC: rl+d0'Bja8fute„'-',NgCQ
"C Eschels - EF'SEC

0 Jaquish - DOE

D Sherman - Amer. Nuclear Insurers
TR Strong - DSHS

JM Taylor - NRC

NRC Site Inspector
Document Control Desk - NRC


